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Thunder Bay, ON - The Northwestern Ontario Municipal Association (NOMA) is pleased to 
announce that Andrea Strawson is the new Executive Director effective January 4, 2021. 
 
“We are very happy to have Ms. Strawson joining the board,” said Wendy Landry, President – 
NOMA. “I am confident she will build upon the solid foundation Ms. Oliver has built and lead 
our team towards a bright future. We are looking forward to working with her in the New Year.” 
 
Ms. Strawson has a strong background in municipal government having spent over 3 years 
working for the Municipality of Shuniah in a variety of roles.  She was instrumental in the 
development of local initiatives that aimed to improve the lives of residents in the community.  
 
"I am thrilled to begin working with NOMA,” said Andrea Strawson. “After having travelled 
across our beautiful country and the world, I am excited to be home in Northwestern Ontario and 
in a position where I get to work with a great group of like-minded individuals to continue to 
build stronger communities in the region.”  
 
Ms. Strawson replaces outgoing Executive Director, Kristen Oliver who has accepted the 
position of Senior Advisor on Municipal Affairs and Stakeholder Relations with Enbridge Inc.  


